CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 90-25

TO: Council
FROM: Mayor Stein
DATE: August 31, 1990

RE: Selina Lane Extension

I met with Mr. Clyde Boyer on August 30, 1990 and discussed the
progress of the Selina TLane extension to Hallea Lane.
Mr. Bover and his neighbor Mr. O'Neill have granted the City
road easements to serve ILots 1 and 2 in the Snider
Subdivision. Both Boyer and O'Neill appear to be willing to
amend their easements to correspond to the approved
right-of-way.

Lots 1 and 2 and other 1lots in the Snider Subdivision were
promised that a "Borough standard"” road would be constructed
parallel to the sewer line as consideration for their granting
an easement to the City. The eastern portion of that road,
Selina Lane, has been constructed and the City has been
authorized to begin valuation of contested rights-of-way on the
western extension, intersecting Hallea Lane.

Mr. Boyer specifically requested the City to continue its
efforts to complete this project so that legal physical access
can be provided to his property and so the City's agreement to
build the road will be fulfilled.

TR&ELF. Stein, Mayor





